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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Below is a list of school Christmas events for your children to enjoy this year. 
 

Monday 13th     Christmas Craft Day  

Tuesday 14th    Virtual Christingle with St Mary's Church 

Wednesday 15th           Christmas Lunch  

Friday 17th                   Christmas Jumper Day 

 A visit from Father Christmas 

 Reception's Nativity Film - Shared with Owls parents 
 
 
Last year's idea of every child writing one card to their class to be read by the class teacher and displayed 
worked really well, so please feel free to continue this.  
 
Whilst we are in an Enhanced Response Area, we will do everything we can to keep you, your children, 
your family and every member of staff as safe as possible this Christmas, which is why we continue to do as 
much as we can virtually.    
 
The most important Christmas celebration for our children is Christmas day with their family. 
 
Stay Safe  
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Mr Rob Litten 
Executive Headteacher 
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